
 

 
 

Together with our community we achieve extraordinary things 

November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Primary Christmas Discos 
 
On Tuesday 5 and Wednesday 6 December 2023, we will be holding our Christmas Discos for 
all Key Stages after school each day.  The discos will last for one hour and will take place on 
the following days and times: 
 
Tuesday 5 December 2023 – 3.15pm to 4.15pm 
Nursery, Reception, Years 1,2 and 3  
 
Wednesday 6 December 2023 – 3.15pm to 4.15pm 
Years 4, 5 and 6 
 
Tickets will cost £1.00 per pupil and will be on sale on ParentPay from Thursday 23rd 
November 2023.  We will provide the children with refreshments during their party. 
 
Children can bring their party clothes with them to get changed into at the end of the school 
day.  After the discos, children can be collected from the following locations: 
 
Early Years – from their classrooms as usual 
Key Stage 1 – small hall outside primary 
Year 3 – main primary entrance by the community room 
Year 4 – main primary entrance by the community room (usual exit location from school) 
Years 5 and 6 – small hall outside primary  
 
Please note that all after school clubs will be cancelled on these dates to accommodate the 
discos. 
 
We look forward to enjoying some festive fun with pupils! 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
J Clayton 
Head of Primary 

 


